
SUBMISSION TO SENATE FINANCE AND PUBLIC ADMINISTRATION COMMITTEE

I believe it is a terrible mark against our society that we are using public money to finance 
the killing of unborn children for any reason, but especially when the child doesn’t happen 
to be the right gender.

The United Nations is saying that there is a huge shortage of girls in some countries where 
female babies are being aborted. The Australian Government should be supporting the 
mission against gendercide by not allowing Medicare benefit for abortion of a perfectly 
healthy child, just because it is the wrong gender and doesn’t fit into their family plan.

The murder of these helpless children is a terrible blot on our society – a nation that is self-
destructing because it has a culture of death, rather than a culture of life and love.


